

P.O. Box 704 Portland, ME 04104

Phone: (207) 767-4952 Fax: (207) 767-8109

Email: info@throughthesedoors.org www.throughthesedoors.org

July 31, 2019

Town of Windham Donald Gerrish, Interim Town Manager 8 School Rd Windham, ME 04062



Dear Donald:

THANK-YOU for the 2019/20 Social Service Funding Allocation! Your gift of \$1,200.00 allows Through These Doors to:

- Shelter Women, Children, and Men who are not safe in their own homes
- Provide support, compassion, and information to people who are living in danger and are struggling to find a way out
- Connect people experiencing abuse to community resources and to friends, which help break the isolation that is inherent when coping with domestic violence

Last year, Through These Doors advocates answered 5,077 calls to our 24-hour helpline, engaged in 7,232 face to face interactions in our outreach sites, and responded to 2,134 inquiries sent through other forms of technology.

In 2019, we are looking forward to maintaining strong core services, while expanding our efforts in the more rural parts of Cumberland County and with youth in Portland schools. Thank-you for being a part of our work to bring safety and hope to those most in need and to change the conditions under which domestic abuse occurs in our community.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Hobbs, Executive Director

Thank you to the Town of
Windham for supporting
Victims of above.

Through These Doors is a nonprofit organization, under IRS code section 501(c)3.

No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.